
JUNIOR SECTION NEWSLETTER
Welcome to our monthly newsletter which will be published on our Junior Section
page on our club website… llantrisantgolfclub.com.
The purpose of our newsletter is to provide information about our Junior Section
@Llantrisant & Pontyclun Golf Club. April 2024

Captain: Owain Jones

JUNIOR TEAM FIXTURES 2024
1st TEAM
4th June - Llanishen - AWAY
16th June - Radyr - AWAY
20th June - Radyr - HOME
25th June - Llanishen - HOME
27th June - Mountain Ash - HOME
TBA - Mountain ASH - AWAY
2nd TEAM
30th April - Radyr - AWAY
16th June - Aberdare - HOME
25th June - Llanishen - HOME
8th July - Radyr - HOME
22nd July - Llanishen - AWAY
TBA - Aberdare - AWAY
3rd TEAM
23rd May - Aberdare - AWAY
30th May - Radyr - AWAY
6th June - Aberdare - HOME
13th June - Radyr - HOME
4th July - Whitchurch - HOME
25th July - Whitchurch - AWAY

MESSAGE FROM RHYS KING
Message below from Rhys King, our Junior Captain for the 2023/24
season. Well done Rhys, you have been a brilliant captain
Hi all, I’d like to the opportunity to reflect on the 2023/24 season. It has
been a true honour to be junior captain over the last year.
I am very grateful to everyone for their support and would like to say a
huge thank you to the junior committee, the parents and guardians, John
and Joe and all of the amazing juniors at L&PGC. A special thank you to
Gavin Evans for all the support and for putting his trust in me.
Finally, I would like to say a huge thank you and congratulations to our
new Captain Owain Jones and our new Vice Captain Seren Kitaba
Davies. Wishing you both every success for the year ahead.
Looking forward to seeing you all on the course this Summer and seeing
this fantastic junior section continue to grow from strength to strength.
Thanks again to everyone.

GOLF @L&P
Winter League has a winner!
It went down to the last day to determine
our winner, and it was Rhys King who came
out victorious!! A huge congratulations to
him.

Well done to the top 3 who were…
1st - Rhys King
2nd - Seren Kitaba-Davies
3rd - Ben Mills

CAPTAINS DRIVE IN
Saturday 20th April was
our Captains Drive In
where we saw Owain
tee off as our new
Junior Captain.
It was a great day with
the sun shining. A big
well done to Max,
Harrison & Seren who
all picked up prizes in
both divisions.
We also showed off our
new Junior kit, when all
the cameras were at
the ready. Not so sure
about the smiles
though.

UPCOMING EVENTS…
USKids - LPGC - 5th May

WeeWonders - LPGC - 12th May

WalesGolf Ping Junior Tour

Langland Bay - 19th May

Junior Euro Open - LPGC - 19thMay

Welsh Open Youth - Bull Bay
24th/25th/26th May

SWBGA - Llandridnod - 29th May

Junior Open - Neath - 31st May

Junior Open - Trefloyne - 31st May

Good Luck to all our Juniors that have
entered!!

MESSAGE FROM YOU JUNIOR CAPTAIN - OWAIN JONES
I would like to take this opportunity say how proud I am to be given the opportunity to be the Junior Captain of the club this year. I am looking forward
immensely to the next 12 months and all the exciting things that will be happening.
I would like to thank Gav in particular for his support and encouragement and to John, Joe and Ben. Also, everyone else involved in the Junior Section for
all their help and guidance as I have progressed through the junior ranks. I would also like to thank Rhys for a brilliant year as Captain and for proposing
some exciting new changes to our competition structure which I am sure we will all enjoy.
Finally, I would like to give a huge shout out to Seren, who has agreed to support me this year as Vice Captain and to take the section forward next year.
I look forward to seeing you all on a sunny and dry course this Spring and Summer. Play well and ENJOY your golf.


